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From: Mansfield Electorate Office
Sent: Monday, 7 March 2022 8:48 AM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Cc:
Subject: FW: Extension of State of Emergency

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Good morning Secretariat 

Please find below correspondence for your attention. 

Kind regards 
Lana 

Lana Gishkariany 
Electorate Officer 
Office of Corrine McMillan MP 
Member for Mansfield 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and sea on which I walk, work and live. 
 I pay my respects to Elders, past, present and emerging. 

Like Corrine’s Facebook page to keep up to date.  https://www.facebook.com/McMillan4Mansfield/ 

From: Ashley Holliday   
Sent: Sunday, 6 March 2022 7:00 PM 
To: Mansfield Electorate Office <Mansfield@parliament.qld.gov.au>; Burnett Electorate Office 
<BURNETT@parliament.qld.gov.au>; Maiwar Electorate Office <maiwar@parliament.qld.gov.au>; Scenic Rim 
Electorate Office <scenicrim@parliament.qld.gov.au>; Cook Electorate Office <Cook@parliament.qld.gov.au>; 
Nicklin Electorate Office <NICKLIN@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Extension of State of Emergency 

Dear members of the committee making recommendations to parliament on the extension of the State of 
Emergency  
Ms Corrine McMillan, Member for Mansfield (Chair) mansfield@parliament.qld.gov.au 
Mr Stephen Bennett, Member for Burnett (Deputy Chair) burnett@parliament.qld.gov.au 
Mr Michael Berkman, Member for Maiwar maiwar@parliament.qld.gov.au 
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Mr Jon Krause, Member for Scenic Rim scenicrim@parliament.qld.gov.au 
Ms Cynthia Lui, Member for Cook cook@parliament.qld.gov.au 
Mr Robert Skelton, Member for Nicklin nicklin@parliament.qld.gov.au 
 
It is my will that this State of Emergency is ended now. 
 
There is no longer an emergency regarding Covid 19. We are all living with it without any excess in the normal death 
rates or undue ICU admissions.  
Queensland is opening up for domestic and international tourism, being in a state of emergency is counter 
productive to this endeavour.  
Waiting for a new variant to appear is a what if question with no basis in reality. It is like should we live in a state of 
emergency because an asteroid could hit us in the future.  
It is time for all Queensland residents to return to their business of living without unnecessary restrictions. We need 
to return to building productive and useful lives working together not divided by unnecessary restrictions.  
 
Kind regards  
Robert Ashley Holliday  

  
 

 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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